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Beautiful Menace (or Viral Violence)

Half Japanese and half Jamaican, Aoki is young, beautiful, and known throughout her Brooklyn
neighborhood as a menace to local authorities. On the eve of a brutal murder that hits close to home, Aoki
needs her friends more than ever. Her ride-or-die besties, Tisa and Ri-Ri, are down to help by any means
necessary, even if it puts their own freedom at risk.

While coming up in the drug game, AZ gets into a situation he can't handle on his own. When he reaches out
to Aoki - an unlikely ally - the girls agree to handle his problem for a small fee. When surveillance video of
the conquest goes viral, the Brooklyn hood chicks are transformed into Killer Dolls.

This overnight fame brings heat to the Killer Dolls, with jealousy, envy, and a dark secret threatening to
destroy everything.
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From reader reviews:

Dale Perez:

In this 21st century, people become competitive in every single way. By being competitive at this point,
people have do something to make all of them survives, being in the middle of the actual crowded place and
notice through surrounding. One thing that occasionally many people have underestimated this for a while is
reading. Sure, by reading a reserve your ability to survive enhance then having chance to endure than other is
high. For you personally who want to start reading the book, we give you this specific Killer Dolls book as
starter and daily reading publication. Why, because this book is greater than just a book.

Sean Lee:

As people who live in the actual modest era should be upgrade about what going on or information even
knowledge to make all of them keep up with the era that is certainly always change and move ahead. Some
of you maybe will probably update themselves by reading books. It is a good choice in your case but the
problems coming to you is you don't know which you should start with. This Killer Dolls is our
recommendation to help you keep up with the world. Why, since this book serves what you want and wish in
this era.

Catherine Stoltenberg:

Do you one of the book lovers? If yes, do you ever feeling doubt when you are in the book store? Aim to
pick one book that you never know the inside because don't ascertain book by its handle may doesn't work
this is difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not because fantastic as in the outside
look likes. Maybe you answer could be Killer Dolls why because the excellent cover that make you consider
regarding the content will not disappoint an individual. The inside or content is fantastic as the outside or
perhaps cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly guide you to pick up this book.

Rena Campbell:

In this particular era which is the greater particular person or who has ability to do something more are more
important than other. Do you want to become certainly one of it? It is just simple solution to have that. What
you are related is just spending your time very little but quite enough to enjoy a look at some books. One of
several books in the top checklist in your reading list is usually Killer Dolls. This book and that is qualified
as The Hungry Hills can get you closer in turning into precious person. By looking up and review this book
you can get many advantages.
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